
 

  

 
 
 
     

 

Dear Parents, Staff, and Members of the KPS Family, 

After 5 wonderful years of being a part of Kleinburg Public School and 18 years with YRDSB, I 

recently announced my plans to leave on January 31, 2019. The decision was not an easy one 

because of my deep connection to KPS, its students, its staff, and the greater KPS community that 

supports it. My passion for teaching and student learning (which motivated me to enter this noble 

profession to begin with) hasn't subsided. Admittedly however, as of recent, it has become evident 

to me that it is time to retire. 

As excited (and anxious) as I am about embarking on this retirement venture, I also feel sad to be 

leaving this extraordinary place. I consider myself fortunate to have developed as an educator and 

leader in such a vibrant and supportive school community; a school community where education is 

valued as a top priority by students, teachers and parents/guardians alike. I feel blessed to have 

been a colleague to such an extraordinary staff. I feel humbled by the fact that the 

parents/guardians in this town have entrusted their most precious "commodity"—their children—in 

my hands. I thank you all from the bottom of my heart for your professionalism, support, and 

encouragement these years.  I will ensure that this is not a good bye but more of a short time before 

our paths cross again.  Thank you to all for the great times at KPS! 

My deepest and sincere thanks to the students, parents/guardians, community and the  

great staff of KPS. I wish you all the very best for the future.  As my e mail signature says,  

" RIGHT NOW IS THE BEST TIME TO START ". 

Be well everyone! 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg Morandi 
Principal 
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